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Response to Comment Set C.48:  Tom and Betty Wade 

C.48-1 Any new access roads built to provide access to transmission towers would not be designed or 
constructed in a way that would obstruct existing property access. Property access would be 
maintained during both project construction and operation. 

C.48-2 As described in the response to Comment C.48-1 above, property access would not be obstructed 
during project construction or operation. The EIR/EIS recommends adoption of Mitigation Measure 
T-1a (Prepare Traffic Control Plans) to ensure that access is maintained for emergency response 
vehicles. 

C.48-3 We recognize that Alternative 5 would constrain the ability to aggressively fight a wildland fire in 
the vicinity of the route, and could create additional fire risks to inhabited areas such as Leona 
Valley and Agua Dulce (see discussion in Section D.5). Well water supplies would not be affected 
by the proposed transmission line. Your concerns will be shared with the decision-makers who are 
reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. 

C.48-4 Please see General Response GR-3 regarding EMF concerns. Potential effects associated with EMF 
are also discussed in Section C.6 of the EIR/EIS. 

C.48-5 Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project. 

 


